
Re. Council File 09-2645  (WRAC  Motion on Cell Tower Proposed Legislation) 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday, February 11, 2010 the Board of the Del Rey Neighborhood Council voted to approve and join with the Westside 
Regional Alliance of Councils in asking that the City Attorney research and draft regulations to regulate cell towers in the City of Los 
Angeles to control the aesthetics and unwarranted proliferation of cell towers.  The vote was unanimous. 
 
If you need further information, I can be reached by phone at (310) 822-6115 or at the e-mail address above. 
 
Yours: 
 
Steve Knight 
 


